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and egressing from the planned Community Amenities Campus site to use  Villeneuve Road-Fowler Road-Ray 
Gibbon Drive rather than  using a Range Road 260 with traffic circles.  

 
In closing, given my 40 years of living in St Albert, I believe the proposed design of “Cherot East” has the best potential 
of becoming a desirable living space in St Albert with the eventual closure of Range Road 260. 
 
Ken Crutchfield 

Wakefield Place 
St Albert T8N 3K7 

 
 
“The best times of our lives were not about what we had, but who we were with.”  
 




